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St Winifreds Care Home prepares for World Book Day

On Friday 25 February we started to get ready for World Book Day with our residents at St Winifreds Care Home.

World Book Day takes place on 3rd March every year and this year celebrates its 25th anniversary, celebrating and promoting

reading for pleasure on the day itself and all-year round.

We enjoyed talking about our favourite books when we were younger and making our own bookmarks using glued photos and

colourful stickers.

It was lovely to see so many smiles!
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Making bookmarks

 

 

 


